
NEED TO REPLACE
YOUR A/C UNIT?

Apply Here: 
utilityassistancepbc.org

Palm Beach County Community Services Department, through its Low-Income
Home Energy Assistance Program (LIHEAP) is partnering with HVAC companies
to replace outdated, inefficient, or non-functioning HVAC systems for eligible
homeowners, at little or no cost. The LIHEAP Program will cover up to $15,000
for the replacement and installation of central HVAC or Window/Wall Reverse
Cycle units.
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For questions or technical assistance, please visit the FAQs on the website listed above,

or contact our Call Center at 561-355-4792, or email us at CSDCares@pbcgov.org.

TO QUALIFY:
Must be a Palm Beach County homeowner
residing in their home
Total household income has to be at or 

Must document crisis: 
A/C unit is inoperable/no longer heats
or cools, or 
A/C unit is at least 10 years old (must
show proof of high energy bills), or
Client requires a controlled
environment due to health (must show
proof of life threatening case
documented by client's physician)

       below 60% State Median Income (SMI) 
       or 150% Federal Poverty Level (FPL)


